Provision of Day Services for Individuals Receiving Residential Habilitation:

Provision of Day Services for Individuals Receiving Residential Habilitation: DDSN anticipates receiving
SCDHHS support and CMS approval to serve individuals from closed day programs in alternate settings,
which may be billed to Medicaid. As a result, people who receive both residential and day services from
the same provider can continue to receive day services even during this closure. All DDSN providers who
serve individuals in both residential and day services are strongly encouraged to provide day services in
the residential setting or other small group locations. Staff should document services as normal through
Therap and DSAL. Serving consumers in their residential settings during this state of emergency benefits
those receiving services and generates Medicaid revenues for the DDSN service delivery system.



